Allen, Amber

From: Davis, Matthew F.

Sent: Saturday, July 2, 2022 10:16 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Cc:

Subject: Case Number HR 22-070860

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello,

| reside at 504 East Annie Street. | received a notification about the building permit being requested for 407 East
Monroe Street. | have tried to register to participate in the historic landmark commission meeting on July 6, 2022 but
have not been able to find a working link to do so.

Mr. Oam Parkash recently built a house behind mine on Newning Street. | would like to participate in the meeting
because | want to understand his plans for 407 East Monroe Street. If the home is to be renovated with the exterior left
unchanged, | am supportive. However, if the home on the site is to be demolished, | am against replacing it with a stark
modern house that is out of keeping with the neighborhood.

Please let me know how | can register to participate in the meeting.

Matt Davis
504 East Annie Street

**¥** Any tax advice included in this communication may not contain a full description of all relevant facts or a
complete analysis of all relevant tax issues or authorities. This communication is solely for the intended recipient's
benefit and may not be relied upon by any other person or entity. *****

This message (including any attachments)contains confidential information intended for a specific individual and
purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and any
disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based on it, by you is strictly
prohibited.

Deloitte refers to a Deloitte member firm, one of its related entities, or Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu Limited ("DTTL").
Each Deloitte member firm is a separate legal entity and a member of DTTL. DTTL does not provide services to clients.
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CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





